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                   11th June, 2021  
 
 
10 Downing Street 
London 
SW1A 2AA 
 
Dear Prime Minister, 
 
I am still waiting for clarification on 3 main points: 
 
1.  Why have I not received my requested paperwork; details of your complaints procedure 

(first contact and full) and why have you not reported yourself for breaches of the 
Minister/Prime Minister codes for not abiding with transparency, equal opportunities, and 
disabilities laws over my Child X case, whilst removing children’s human rights. 

 
2. Why did Prime Minister Blair’s government deliberately under-fund special needs and 

autism, then via a tick-box system have the ability to corrupt it and use it against those who 
should have been protected?  This has continued under Prime Ministers Brown, Cameron, 
May, and then yourself. 

 
3. When told of child abuse caused by the corrupted system that you oversee, why did you do 

nothing?  You have allowed it to persist, damaging yet more children, affecting probably 
millions of people directly and indirectly.   

 
I do understand your reluctance as the cover-up and damage done is absolutely immense.  
However, hiding from it will not make it go away. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Howard Lamb 
DC 
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